
 
 

 
 
OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 
 

March 1, 2018 
 
Dr. Wallace Loh President 
University of Maryland College Park Main Administration Building College Park, MD 20742 
 
Dear Wallace, 
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Thank you for forwarding the request of the University of Maryland College Park to change the 
name of the master-level program in Education Policy and Leadership in the College of 
Education to "Teaching and Learning, Policy and Leadership." I understand that there will be no 
change to the curricular requirements and that this request is to change the name of the program 
to more accurately reflect the program content and outcomes, and to align with the existing 
approved doctoral program in Teaching and Learning, Policy and Leadership. 

 
I am pleased to approve these actions. I have confidence that the program will continue to meet 
with success under the new title. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert L. Caret 
Chancellor 

 
cc: Mary Ann Rankin, Senior Vice President and Provost 

Antoinette A. Coleman, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
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